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STOLEN VINCENTIAN ARTIFICATS RETURNED TO THE EMBASSY OF                    

SAINT VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES IN WASHINGTON D.C. 

 

 

SAINT VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES, February 14, 2022  – On Thursday 20 January 

2022, representatives from the Federal Bureau of Investigations (FBI) returned stolen Vincentian 

artifacts to the Embassy of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines in Washington D.C, USA.  

 

The artifacts were found in a raid which was conducted in 2014 at the home of a 91-year-old 

missionary Donald C. Miller in the State of Indiana. The raid revealed tens of thousands of rare 

cultural artifacts which the FBI suspected may have been obtained in violation of antiquities 

laws. Given the quantity, experts anticipate that it could take decades to sort through all of the 

objects, determine their legality and figure out where and when they were purchased. Some 

artifacts have already been repatriated to countries such as Colombia, Canada, Ecuador, New 

Zealand, Spain and China. 

 

The collection, which was displayed and some labelled, included Ming Dynasty jade, a dugout 

canoe that had traveled down the Amazon River and about 2,000 human bones believed to be 

taken from ancient Native American burial sites. 

 

The artifacts from Saint Vincent and the Grenadines are tools believed to be used by the 

indigenous people. It is not certain how and when Mr. Miller came in possession of these but it is 

believed to be from a trip to the country in 1995. 

 

The return of the artifacts was done at the Embassy OF Saint Vincent and the Grenadines in 

Washington D.C. and was received by Minister Counsellor/Deputy Permanent Representative, 

Mr. Omari Seitu Williams, on behalf of the Government of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines. 

Provisions are being made for them to be returned to the country. 

 

- END - 

 

For further information, please contact the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade at 

telephone number 456 2060. 

For more information contact: 
Tel: (784) 456-2060 

Email: svgforeign@gmail.com 
office.foreignaffairs@mail.gov.vc 
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